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May 21, 2015 
 
TO:  Gary R. Cavin, Director and CIO, Department of Technology 

From:  Nicole Woodward, Emerging Applications Manager 

Through: Gwen Akrobettoe, Assistant Director, DoT 

SUBJECT: Award of SA005854 Web Professional Services bid 

The Department of Technology (DoT) and the City’s Finance and Management Department - Purchasing 

Office, through utilization of an Invitation to Bid process, received 1 bid in response to SA005854 for 

Web Professional Services to support the City’s web projects and initiatives. The Department of 

Technology has reviewed the proposals received and is recommending that award be made to Experis IT, 

the lowest responsive, responsible and best bid submitted. 

If you have any questions please contact Nicole Woodward, at 645-0786. 

 

VENDOR BID AMOUNT COMPLETE COMMENTS 

Experis IT $342,200.00 Yes  

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

CC:  Gwen Akrobettoe, Assistant Director, Department of Technology 

  Nicole Woodward, Emerging Applications Manager 

 


